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To: Verndale School Board 

From: Arick Follingstad, Principal 

Date: August 12, 2019 

Re: High School Mathematics Teacher 

 

I recommend the Verndale School District hire David Johnson to fill a 1.0 FTE High School 

Mathematics teaching position for the 2019-2020 school year.  He will be placed at BS, Step 13 

on the teacher master agreement payment schedule. 

David comes to us with 12 years of experience teaching high school mathematics courses.  He 

also has experience serving in the United States Air Force.  David has demonstrated an ability to 

build positive relationships and a desire to help all students succeed.  He will be a strong 

addition to our teaching staff. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Arick Follingstad 

Principal 


